AUGUSTA © CHRISTIAN

NEWS LETTER

2nd Quarter



Congratulations to our ACA Basketball team who has improved their record to 2-0. We are proud of their teamwork and sportsmanship. Be sure to check out the schedule and join us on a Saturday morning to support the Rhinos!

Important

Upcoming Events



Pre-K Pancake Breakfast; Basketball game



Staff Workday; Activity Day; Community Info Session 11am and 3pm



No School; Activity Day; Parent Conference



Spring Pictures; Kindergarten Cap and Gown



100th Day of School



ACA Sponsorship Dinner

Message from the Director

What a wonderful 2nd quarter we had. I am truly amazed at the amount of growth and progress that students are making. We are seeing tremendous effort, positive attitudes, and students choosing to CRASH each day! Congratulations to our students who were recognized as a leader for the first semester. The following students were recognized for Christ-like behavior: Nora Aljets, Grayson Aljets, John Morris, Gabriella Stuber and Reese Mundie. The following were recognized for Responsibility: Harper White, Jackson Cooper, Reid Mundie, Madi Friedman, and Emma Markham.

We would like to give a special welcome to our families that joined us at the end of 2023 and have started with ACA for the start of 2024. It's exciting to see our CRASH growing.

Our early enrollment for 2024-2025 is open for ACA families and Crossroads Families. We encourage families to take advantage of the early registration period until February 4th with the reduced \$50.00 registration fee. On February 5th, registration will open to the community and the registration fee will increase to \$75.00. Also, we're excited to share our Family Referral Program for the 2024-2025 school year. For each family that enrolls by October 1, 2024, the referring family will receive a \$200 credit towards tuition.

We are so thankful for all that the Lord has blessed us with and we are excited to see how He will continue to grow ACA to serve as a light to our community. Thank you for allowing us to be a part of this special time in your child's life.

Vanessa Mundie



Sponsorship Dinner

Save the date for our 2nd annual sponsorship dinner that will be held on March 7th @ 6:30 pm. This event serves as our largest fundraising event for the year. We are looking to invite area businesses and individuals that may consider serving as a donor for ACA. If you would like a Save the Date Card or invitation to share, please contact the school. If you would like the school to make contact on your behalf, we are happy to do so. If your family would like to participate, please contact the school or use our website to reserve a table of 8 or purchase individual plates.



Annual ACA Golf Tournament

ACA is excited to host our annual golf tournament on Friday, June 14, at Heritage Oaks Golf Course in Harrisonburg. A shotgun start will begin at 9 am.



Pre-K News

Our preschoolers have been working hard and also enjoying a variety of hands- on activities and lessons with their winter units. Many of their lessons have been incorporating the 5 senses along with letter and number practice. We are looking forward to visiting the Explore More Discovery Museum at the end of the month for a morning of play and exploration. It's hard to believe that the 100th day of school is quickly approaching for our PreK4 class! This will be a fun day to celebrate all of the students' progress so far. Lastly, Preschool families, make sure you mark your calendars for our Valentine's Pancake Breakfast on Saturday, February 10th! The morning will include a yummy breakfast, a photo booth, and valentines-themed crafts. A sign- up link will be sent out for preschool families for this event. Summer Enrichment Camp Sign Ups are now open! We will offer a themed camp for children who have completed a Pre-K 3 or Pre-K 4 program. Be sure to visit our website to register for this event.



Health News

As your child is getting his or her yearly wellness visit, please be sure to get a copy to update your ACA file. Students who are rising kindergarten, 6th grade, and 9th grade will need to update their medical file including the vaccination record.



Share the Love Fundraiser

On February 1st, we will begin our final school wide fundraiser for the year. Each student will receive a calendar for the month of February. We ask that each student work to fill a sponsor for each day. For example, a sponsor for day 7 would contribute \$7, a sponsor for Day 21 would contribute \$21. All funds raised during February will go directly to our scholarship program. If each student is able to fill his or her calendar, we will raise \$39,585 to help offset the cost of tuition at ACA for families who qualify.



Summer Enrichment Camp

Registration for Summer Enrichment Camp IS OPEN!! We have 4 amazing and fun filled camps for the month of June 3- July 3. Students will experience Land and Sea, STEAM, Summer Recreation, and will produce a musical: 101 Dalmatians. There are options for full-time participation from 7:30-5:30 and camp only options from 8:45-3:15. Camps are available for students who have completed kindergarten through 8th grade. Visit our website under Summer Enrichment to register for both the K-8 camp or the PRE-K camp.



Volunteer

Families will be receiving information regarding their current volunteer hours for the year. Within your letter will be a link for our ongoing volunteer sign up. We will have many opportunities for volunteering throughout the remainder of the year. We appreciate your support of ACA.

